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Texas Comptroller of Public AccountsGlenn Hegar

January 21, 202

The Honorable Brian Birdwell 
State Senator, District 22
Texas Senate
Capitol Building, Room E1.804 
Austin, TX 78701 

Re: Comments on Proposed Amendments, 34 TAC § 9.1051, § 9.1052, Limitation on Appraised 
Value on Certain Qualified Properties (46 Tex Reg 7866) (Nov. 19, 2021) 

Dear Senator Birdwell,

Thank you for your comments on the proposed rule changes to the Chapter 313 program. We 
have received and recorded your remarks. As a part of the rulemaking process, my office will 
provide a written response to all questions received on the proposed rule change at the end of the 
comment period. 

The proposed rule change is the beginning of a conversation on how to administer an inactive 
program while acknowledging that many of the agreements in the program will continue to be 
active for years to come. The agency is committed to providing the legislature and the public the 
information they need to make informed decisions regarding the manner in which tax dollars are 
spent. 

Please let us know if you have additional questions. Thank you for reaching out to my office on 
this important issue.

Sincerely,

Glenn Hegar 

y,

Glenn Hegar







From: Nikki Cobb
To: ECSM
Subject: FW: Proposed Rule Changes - Ch. 313
Date: Friday, January 7, 2022 5:05:34 PM
Attachments: Final_Comptroller 313 Rule Change Proposals 1.7.22.pdf

We should expect a hard copy soon, but routing anyway.
 
 
 

From: JW Galloway <JW.Galloway@senate.texas.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 3:21 PM
To: Nikki Cobb <Nikki.Cobb@cpa.texas.gov>
Subject: Proposed Rule Changes - Ch. 313
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Texas Comptroller's email system. 
DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you expect them from the sender and know the

content is safe.
Hey Nikki,
 
We just put a hard copy of this in the mail, but I wanted to make sure you got a copy too. The
Senator has some issues with the proposed rule changes and wanted to send a letter to Comptroller
Hegar with his concerns. Please let me know if y'all have any questions. My cell is 512.426.0936 if
you need to reach me as well.
 
 
Best,
 
JW Galloway
Committee Director

Senate Natural Resources and Economic Development Committee
Senator Brian Birdwell, Chair
512.463.0390  office
JW.Galloway@senate.texas.gov
 


